
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   23 Westbourne Road       

                                                                                                        Luton Beds LU4 8JD 

                                                                                                       Tel: 01582 48 46 17 

 

           Tuesday 29th April 2025  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

We are pleased to inform you that our annual Sports Day will take place on Friday, 13th June 2025.  

Please ensure that your child arrives with a water bottle and dressed in their P.E. kit, with the appropriate 

coloured T-shirt for their team. All pupils have been assigned to one of four groups: Yellow, Blue, Red, or 

Green. Your child will be informed of their group in advance, as placements have been thoughtfully made 

by their teacher. 

The event will run from 9:30am to 12:00pm. You are kindly asked to bring your child to Stockwood Park 

and Athletics Centre Farley Hill, Luton, LU1 4BH. 

 

Families are warmly welcome to take their children home after the event concludes. If you experience any 

difficulties with transport, please don’t hesitate to contact the school — we’re here to help. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a fun and active day together. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Zia Qazi 

Head Teacher 
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